
Introduction 
The festive spirit has officially arrived! Our school is looking beautifully festive with decorations now up, bringing joy 
and excitement to staff and pupils alike. The countdown to Christmas has begun, and we’re looking forward to 
celebrating together over the coming weeks.   
Our Year 5 children treated us to a fabulous assembly about the Apollo 11 mission and the wonders of space 
exploration. It was wonderful to see the confidence and enthusiasm they displayed as they shared their knowledge 
with parents. A huge well done to the children and staff for all their hard work—what a spectacular performance! 
Finally, a big thank you to everyone who attended parents' evening. The conversations were incredibly productive, 
with strong collaboration between home and school. Together, we’re making great strides in supporting our children’s 
learning and development. 

 

     Mrs Costello 
Headteacher 

 
Book Fair 
The Book Fair is taking place after school in the library 

next Wednesday, Thursday and Friday as well as a few 
days the following week. All books are half price! This will 
be a ‘cash free’ event and you will need to pay with your 

mobile phone and the available QR codes so please 
make sure you bring your phone. 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Reception 98.14% 

Year 1 96.49% 

Year 2 94.69% 

Year 3 98.51% 

Year 4 94.27% 

Year 5 93.15% 

Year 6 94.3% 

Whole school 95.62% 
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Dates for the Diary 

Date Event 

Tuesday 3rd December Reception – Imagine That Christmas Visit 

Tuesday 3rd December- 

Thursday 5th December 

KS2 Daily Money Workshops 

Tuesday 3rd December Robins and Swans ‘Share and Learn’ 

Parents invited 9-10am (access via class door) 

Wednesday 4th December Starlings and Owls ‘Share and Learn’ 

Parents invited 9-10am (access via class door) 

Wednesday 4th December -

Tuesday 10th December 

Book Fair After School – Library  

3.30-4pm 

Thursday 5th December Y3+4 Multiskills Competition 

Friday 6th December Own clothes day – donations for Xmas Fair 

(details to follow) 

Friday 6th December Y2 and Starlings visit to Bridge Chapel’s  

Journey through Christmas 

Wednesday 11th December Y5 Trip to Eureka! Museum 

Wednesday 11th December Y1+2 Trip to Otterspool Christmas Adventure 

Thursday 12th December Robins and Starlings Nativity 10am  

Thursday 12th December Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 13th December Feel-Good Friday –  

Christmas/appreciation/thankfulness  

Monday 16th December Reception Class and Owls Nativity 2pm (2 

tickets per child allocated) 

Monday 16th December Y1 + 2 + Swans Nativity 9.30am (Y1 Parents 

allocated 2 tickets per child) 

Tuesday 17th December FOSH Santa Visits 

Tuesday 17th December FOSH Christmas Fair 3.30-5pm 

Wednesday 18th December Y1 + 2 + Swans Nativity 9.30am (Y2 Parents 

allocated 2 tickets per child) 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner – Please pay via the Arbor 

app  

If your child has an allergy, allergy forms (available from 

the office) must be completed if your child doesn’t usually 

have school lunch 

Wednesday 18th December School Council Presents…… 

”Springwood’s Got Talent!” 

Friday 20th December School closes for Christmas 1.30pm 

 


